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⁂ CONFERENCE CALL INFO ⁂ 
United States (Toll Free): 877-309-2073 

United States: 571-317-3129 

Access Code: 876-951-141 

 

Board of Registration of Cosmetology and Barbering 

Regulations Listening Session 

Tuesday, October 13, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. 
 

The Board of Registration of Cosmetology and Barbering (“the Board”) is hosting a listening 

session for comments on Board regulations for 240 CMR 2.00 to 11.00, scheduled for Tuesday, 

October 13, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. by conference call. 
 

During the listening session, members of the public may address the Board and offer comments 

and recommendations on proposed changes to current Board regulations. 

 

The listening session will be held during the Board’s regularly scheduled public meeting and will 

be conducted by conference call. Call information is listed above and will also be posted on the 

Board’s website: https://www.mass.gov/orgs/board-of-registration-of-cosmetology-and-

barbering  

 

Current Board regulations are posted here: https://www.mass.gov/lists/statutes-and-regulations-

cosmetology-and-barbering. Regulations encompass rules for individual licensure of 

cosmetologists, barbers, aestheticians, manicurists, and electrologists, as well as rules for 

licensure and operation of salons, barbershops, and schools.  

 

We encourage members of the public to email the Board at 

cosmetologyandbarberingboard@mass.gov prior to October 13, 2020 to pre-register if you 

would like to address the Board during the listening session. Due to time constraints and 

anticipated participation, all individuals will be limited to a three-minute period for comments.  

 

Comments may also be submitted in writing in advance to 

cosmetologyandbarberingboard@mass.gov or by mail to: Board of Registration of Cosmetology 

and Barbering, 1000 Washington St. Boston, MA 02118. Due to time constraints, we request that 

individuals either submit their comments in writing or address the Board orally and do not read 

submitted written comments at the listening session. Please note that any comments for the 

listening session should address Board regulations. If you have any additional questions about 
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Board operations that are not related to regulations, you can contact the Board at 617-701-8792 

or cosmetologyandbarberingboard@mass.gov 
 

Reasonable accommodations will be provided to individuals with disabilities to participate in the meeting on the 

date listed above.  All requests should be made by calling 617-727-1219 or TTY/TDD: (617) 727-2099 by 24 

hours prior to the meeting.  The Board will make every effort to honor all requests, however those requests 

received less than 24 hours before the meeting might not be provided if not reasonably feasible. 
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